GOOD MORNING SOARING EAGLES! THIS IS __ & __ 
Today is Thursday, October 3, 2024
And these are your morning announcements.

CVPA WEATHER FORECAST:
Today will be a sunny day with a temperature of 79. 

CVPA REMINDERS:
DO NOT park cars against the west side of the lot (next to the house). Only three lanes of cars can park from the east side of the lot (next to chuck's chicken).  Cars MUST NOT go back past the ally.  If there are no spaces when you arrive, please park alongside the soccer field.

Tomorrow is a B day. 

FROM THE CVPA FINE ARTS DEPARTMENT:
The art department will be participating in The Shaw Art Fair this weekend Oct 5th & 6th! Come see our students perform and our art booth!!! It does cost to get into the event, but we were gifted free tickets so please stop by my room (300) if you'd like tickets for you and family! We hope to see you there and good luck to all of our participants! 

CVPA alumni, Robert Crenshaw is touring NATIONALLY with "Ain't Too Proud", a musical following the life and times of The Temptations.  Robert plays several roles in this production that will stop in St. Louis the weekend of May 9-11th. A community group has graciously donated the money for all CVPA students to attend the Sunday matinee show for FREE if you are interested.

CVPA students would be responsible for their own transportation to and from The Fabulous Fox Theatre, but your ticket to see the show would be FREE.  If you are interested in attending the show on Sunday, May 11th at 1:00 PM, please check out Center Stage on TEAMS and complete the form questionnaire by selecting "yes". The show is 2 hours and 30 minutes long

FROM THE COUSELOR’S CORNER:
Attention sophomores and juniors only!! St. Louis Internship Program will be here tomorrow, Thursday October 3rd to speak to students about their program. If you interested in attending the presentation, please "Like" the message posted on the Class of '26 and Class of '27 pages in Teams. Students who are truly interested in the program will be allowed to attend the presentation. If you have any questions, please see your counselor in the Counseling Suite.

CVPA SPIRIT, NEWS, AND ACTIVITIES:
If you are interested in competitive gaming, CVPA has started an E-sports team that will be competing in a fall and spring season! We will compete in games like Rocket League, Super Smash Bros, Madden, and many others. If you are interested or have any questions please see Ms. Turner in the attendance office! #GetChaGameOn

HAPPY BIRTHDAY(S): 
	Janee (Ja-nae) Jones 

TODAY’S WEIRD FACT: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Since its “Mean Girls” day, the movie was originally titled “Homeschooled” and was going to be about someone who navigates high school after being homeschooled their entire life.
	

This has been __ & ___. We would like to thank you for your undivided attention during these morning announcements and remind you to keep it Soaring Eagles at CVPA, where Arts and Academics share center stage! 
